
 East Allen Township  
Volunteer Ambulance Corps 

 

4945 Nor-Bath Blvd. Northampton, PA 18067  
610-261-9196  FAX 610-261-1271 

www.eatvac.org 

2017 Tricky Tray Gift Raffle Fundraiser 
 

Dear Friend/Supporter: 

 

The East Allen Township Volunteer Ambulance Corps is planning to hold a Tricky Tray Gift 

Raffle Fundraiser on Saturday, May 13th 2017 with a rain date of Sunday, May 14th 2017 at the 

East Allen EMS Ambulance station to raise money to support the organizations efforts in better 

proving Emergency Medical Service’s to the residents of East Allen Township and our 

surrounding communities.  

 

We are asking for your support by making a donation today. Your monetary contribution, gift 

certificate, merchandise, gift basket or other donation will help make our fundraiser a success. 

Your donation will be featured at the Tricky Tray and your participation acknowledged on our 

Website and Facebook Page as well as a sign at the event. Please complete and return the portion 

below with your donation. Any donation to East Allen EMS is tax deductible! Our tax ID 

number 23-2525505.  

 

 

Thank you for your generous support!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Joseph M Light 

Event Chair / Treasurer 

(610) 297-0738 

jlight@eatvac.org 

 

(Return to EATVAC, Attn: Joe Light, 4945 Nor-Bath Blvd Northampton PA 18067) 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 

Business / Individual Name: ______________________________________________________ 

 

Donation: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone # ______________________ Email: _______________________________________ 

 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

           Joseph Light


